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Letter Date: 
Reference No: 
Due Date: 

 
 
 
 

The Arkansas Office of Motor Vehicles (OMV) has implemented the new Arkansas Online Insurance 
Verification System (AOIVS) in order to be in compliance with Act 869 of 2019 to verify automobile 
liability insurance for vehicles registered in Arkansas. 

AOIVS was unable to verify the insurance information for the vehicle below: 
 
 
 

PLATE NO: 

YEAR/MAKE/MODEL: 

 
VIN: 

 
 

Arkansas State Statute 27-22-104 of Arkansas Law requires that you maintain liability insurance on 
vehicles registered in Arkansas. In order to prevent the revocation of your vehicle registration, you 
must take one of the following actions: 

 
 

1. If the vehicle has CURRENT LIABLITY INSURANCE or you OBTAIN LIABILITY INSURANCE, you 
must contact your insurance company or agent. Your insurance company or agent must 
electronically submit your  insurance  information  to  AOIVS  using  the  www.AOIVS.com 
website and the reference number at the top of this letter. 

 
 

2. If the vehicle is INOPERABLE or STORED or SOLD, you must electronically submit the 
information to AOIVS using the www.AOIVS.com website and the reference number at the 
top of this letter. 

 
 

If you fail to  comply with this notice by or if there has been an improper lapse in 
coverage, the registration will be suspended and you will be charged $100.00 to reinstate your 
registration privileges. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact AOIVS 
Customer Support at support@aoivs.com or 1-855-353-9777. 
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